
Announcements
Transition Team Update on the Cottage Meetings
  Great news! As of today, there is only one slot open for the 
November 14 cottage meeting. The September 26 meeting will be 
rescheduled very soon and will have 8 openings. 

Chicken Pie Supper Take--Outs will be sold after worship.

The Boutique Bazaar -November -November 10
  Sign ups for volunteering for the Boutique Bazaar can be found 
on the bulletin board in the narthex.
  The BCC is having a Boutique Bazaar. We are looking for items 
to sell and people to help.   We need pies, cakes, crafts, jellies, jams, 
homemade pickles, fudge, candy, good used china or glassware, 
and books. If you are talented and make something, please make 
something to donate to this event. A one of a kind item would be 
wonderful, such as a painting.                                                              	     
  As you do your fall cleaning, we are also looking for used purses, 
scarves and jewelry in good condition.and new to the list are men's 
neckties and bow ties, and Christmas tree ornaments.  If you have 
jewelry that needs to be restrung, we can fix it. Maybe some of you 
would like get together and make some jewelry.  	     
  This fundraiser is for the church and the proceeds will buy a 
television for the nursery and pay for the cost of lives streaming the 
worship service to the nursery space downstairs.
If you are willing to help in any way, please see or call Pam Murphy 
(814-244-5900) or the church office at (476-3065). We need all of 
us working together for this to be a success.

There are some large font bulletins available from the ushers.

Time to start planning for the Annual Gobble Wobble Turkey 
Trot
If you are interested in helping with our annual Thanksgiving Day 
5K, we will gather today after worship in the conference room.



Announcements
The Creation of an Icon
  The Vermont Granite Museum and the Paletteers of Vermont 
invite you to see the new design by Jerry Williams of the Barre 
Sculpture Studios and learn  about the carving process from Chris 
Miller of Calais who will  carve the 14-foot-high figure out of 
mahogany. Tuesday, October 2, 6:30-8:00 pm. Vermont Granite 
Museum.


